
 

 

 
 
Monday 15th April 2024 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
It is time to start preparing for this year’s camp. 
 
DESTINATION   - Busselton 
WHEN    - Week 10, Term 3 

(Tuesday 17th September to Friday 20th September) 
CO$T   - …depends on overall numbers… 

(Between $300 and $370) 
DEPO$IT   - Friday 21st June 2024 (Week 10, Term 2)      
                                                   (…normally around $90) 
FINAL PAYMENT - Friday 30th August 2024 (Week 7, Term 3) 
 
Please complete the form below and return it your child’s teacher by Friday 26th April (Week 2, Term 2), 
so that we can start compiling numbers in order to assist in getting a definite co$t of the camp and get this 
information to you as soon as possible. 
 
The option to pay off the cost of camp, up until the deadline, will be offered. The Office Staff will be more 
than happy to discuss payment options with you. 
PLEASE BE AWARE THAT SWIMMING IS ALSO IN TERM THREE AND THAT PAYMENT 

WILL BE ASKED FOR BY THE END OF WEEK 1, TERM 3. 
 

Please be aware that if your child has been or is suspended for any reason in the year 
leading up to camp, they will not be allowed to attend. 

 

Regards 

Mark Smith 
Camp Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
My child,        will be / won’t be (please circle) 
attending this year’s camp to Busselton. 
 
My child is in TA___________. 
 
Parent signature:       Date:      
 
 
 


